
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 

800 NE Oregon St. 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2162 

Voice (971) 673-0405 
FAX (971) 673-0694 
TTY (971) 673-0372 

June 25, 2019 

 

Jill Snow 

Loon Lake Lodge & RV Resort 

9011 Loon Lake Road 

Reedsport, OR 97467 

 

RE: Reminder to monitor and report nitrate and surface water treatment measurements 

for the Loon Lake Lodge #1 public water system. 

 

Dear Ms. Snow, 

 

Nitrate monitoring and surface water treatment effectiveness have not been reported for 

your water system as required. As we discussed on June 24th, surface water treatment 

effectiveness must be calculated and reported every month according to OAR 333-061-

0036(5)(b) and OAR 333-061-0040(1) respectively. Nitrate monitoring must be 

conducted and reported every year according to OAR 333-061-0036(2)(c) and OAR 333-

061-0040(1).  

 

These requirements should be completed as soon as possible, with surface water 

treatment effectiveness reported to the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) within 10 days of 

the end of every month for the remainder of the 2019 operating season. Nitrate 

monitoring must be reported to OHA within 30 days of the date of this letter.  

 

Please contact me at 971-673-0407 if you have any questions about this letter, or contact 

Rebecca Templin at 541-726-2587, extension 29 if you have any questions about surface 

water treatment.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Brad K. Daniels 

Compliance Specialist 

Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 


